
Ellie Mental Health Presents:
Parent Night: Social Media and the

Impacts on Adolescent Mental Health
Please join us for this engaging and informative parent night
hosted by Ellie Mental Health. Trained Clinicians will be
presenting on: Social Media and the Impacts on Mental Health.

Where and When?
January 18th at 7:00 PM in the Union Twp. Middle School
Cafeteria (165 Perryville Road, Hampton, NJ 08827).

We hope for this to be both informative and collaborative,
giving parents the opportunity to speak with one another about
our experiences raising children in the era of technology and
social media. We look forward to seeing you! Please complete
the following form to RSVP.

RSVP Here

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf_BVXOtJZYz23ZTKmdhmZxIJGC9lq1tdYo07szVsotqcezKg/viewform?usp=sf_link

